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The Memorial Scholarship Fund Board of Trustees will begin accepting applications May 15, 2025 - June 30,
2025 for school year 2025-2026. Go to www.caltrap.org for requirements and application forms.
The applicants sponsor may be a parent, grandparent, great grandparent or the legal guardian of the applicant

or a recently discharged veteran and be an association member in good standing for at least 2 consecutive years
immediately prior to the date of the first MSF application and continue such membership for the entire period
of the applicants assistance. No scholarship will be based upon race, national origin, religion, sex or orientation,
disabilities, or course of studies if the applicant is otherwise qualified.
The MSF was established in 1969 to honor the loss in the Republic of Vietnam Nov 14, 1967 of Third Marine

Division Commanding Officer, Major General Bruno A. Hockmuth. To date 848 awards of $7222,300 have been
presented to deserving applicants. The family of LtCol Richard E Jones USMC (Ret) scholarship in the amount
of $1,200 is also awarded.
The family of LtCol Jones, inmemory of his service to his country,Marine Corps, and theAssociation generously

funds this scholarship annually for the applicant with the greatest financial need.
Donations of any amount may be made to the Memorial Scholarship Fund may be sent to
3MDA MSF c/o Association Manager PO Box 466 Lisbon, Ohio 44432-0466. In addition, Contributions to

tlinddhe scholarship fund can be made on the Association website via Pay Pal,
http://www.caltrap.org/3rd_mardivassoc/donations.asp.
For questions please contact
Linda North, MSF Sec/Treas
Linda.north.msf@gmail.com
Semper Fidelis
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